
From:
To:
Subject: FW: Letter of Comment -
Date: July 12, 2017 2:56:38 PM

Original Message-----
From: webmaster@ontarioenergyboard.ca [mailto:webmaster@ontarioenergyboard.ca]
Sent: June-05-17 10:44 AM
To: registrar
Subject: Letter of Comment -

The Ontario Energy Board

-- Comment date --
2017-06-05

-- Case Number --
EB-2017-0049

-- Name --
Rick Carman

-- Phone --

-- Company --

-- Address --

-- Comments --
Distribution charges, a revenue stream to Hydro One Networks and an expense to all the good people
of Ontario including Norfolk, Haldimand counties and Woodstock.
Ontario Hydro is an essential product for the citizens, business, manufacturing plants in Ontario, there
are no competitive forces keeping Hydro One competitive while over the years their rates have grown
totally out of control.
I urge the OEB to decline Hydro One networks recent proposed distribution rate increase in the best
interest of everyone in Ontario.
In addition, I also suggest to dissolve the distribution charges within all of Ontario, further reducing
these outrageous Ontario Hydro bills.  This will only force Hydro One to operate in a more efficient and
competitive manner.
It's time Hydro One becomes accountable for their actions and start putting Ontarians first!

-- Attachment --
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